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The Caribbean Association of Medical Technologists (CASMET)
Change of Executive

The CASMET Scientific Symposium and Biennial General Meeting (BGM) 2023 was hosted
by the Barbados Association of Medical Technologists (BASMET) during the period October
23 to 26, 2023 at the Hilton Barbados Resort. The week of activities featured nineteen (19)
continuing education sessions, three (3) grand social events and a scientific symposium which
featured over 20 Scientific Companies. The BGM culminated with the election of officers for
the next biennium 2023-2025. The New elected Regional Council was sworn in during the
Awards Banquet by President Mr. Grant Lambert.

CASMET continues to be recognized as the Caribbean Association for the Medical Laboratory
Professionals and in fulfilling its mandate, Your Elected Regional Council will be:

President - Mr. Grant Lambert (Grenada)

Vice President - Ms. Juann Ward (Barbados)

Immediate Past President - Mss. Marcia Robinson-Walters (Cayman Islands)
President Elect - Mr. Sheldon Simson (Suriname)

Secretary - Ms. Udra Sookal-Goolsair (Trinidad & Tobago)

Assistant Secretary - Ms. Lynette Saunders (Bahamas)

Treasurer - Mr. Harry Narine (Trinidad & Tobago)

Assistant Treasurer - Mr. Dale Louis (St Lucia)

Public Relations Officer - Mr. Richard Singh (Trinidad & Tobago)
Council Member - Ms. Jasmin Hanley (St. Kitts & Nevis)
Council Member - Ms. Karen Ingram (Bahamas)
Council Member - Ms. Sashoy Duncan (Caymaas
Council Member - Ms. Kameaka Pottingg



